Endings and Beginnings

As this year ends, we look back at everything

that's happened, and forward to the new

beginnings of next year. This year has been
particularly difficult for both our community

and the food bank, with rising prices of food

and fuel, food and worker shortages, and

increases in food insecurity. Even the

government commodities that fill our senior i
and family food boxes are dwindling, with less "\
commodities available at the federal level. As I
supplies become scarce, more and more

seniors, children, families, and individuals are

seeking food assistance from the food bank.

We've been serving more with less!

With all these challenges, your support counts

even more than ever before! Over this year,

your donations have gone towards feeding the
thousands of individuals and families suffering

from food insecurity on the Kenai Peninsula,

. . . o - /
providing aid to our more than 70 partner KPFB's Employees and Volunteers Wishing

agencies, assisting businesses and the local You a Happy Holiday Season!
economy, and supporting local farmers. This

year, 1,425,444 pounds of food were distributed
and over 22,000 hot meals were served.
Despite the successes, we still have a long way
to go to ensure that nobody goes hungry. Please
consider lending us your continued support
during this holiday season by filling out the
remittance envelope or scanning the QR code. December 10th - 1 pm to 4 pm
Thank you for all you've done, and for your

continued partnership! December 23rd - 11:30 am to 1 pm

ot

November 23rd - 11:30 am to 1 pm
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Fond Farewell to
Morganette Finch

Morganette has been a pillar of the food bank
for many years--first as a volunteer and then
as a valued employee. She has worked tirelessly everyday
to ensure that our neighbors receive the food they need.
Her smiling face has comforted all who walk in the
building, and her compassion shines through everything
she does. You could always count on Morganette to cheer
you up when you were feeling down. From paperwork to
interacting with neighbors, her work has always been
excellent too. Thank you for all you've done for our

community and KPFB! We will all miss you, Morganette!

Upcoming Events

Walmart

Save money. Live better.
WHILE YOU'RE
svorping, THANKSGIVING
PICK UP A FEW
EXTRA ITEMS FOOD{&DRIV%&
AND PUT THEM :\%
IN THE FooD Join Walmart in Kenai as
DRIVE BIN AT they host a food drive
WALMART before Thonksglvmg to help

feed those sutfering from
hunger during the holldoys|

HILCORP SPONSORED BROUN
BEARS NIGHT FOOD DRIVE

Join us in rooting for the Brown Bears and
feeding the hungry at the Hilcorp
sponsored Brown Bears vs Anchora e

Wolverines game! Free admission wit
donation of non-perishable food |tems
for KPFB. Recommended food donation of
2 items per attendee.

SOLDOTNA SPORTS DECEMBER 2
COMPLEX 7:30 PM
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CAPSTONE

11/2/22 CLINIC

THROUGH
12/29/22
Capstone Clinic in Kenai is
hosting a food drive to help
hungry families over the
holiday season. Donate
non-perishable goods
today by visiting their Kenai

clinic!

BARK -BLOCK

' ' DECEMBER 10

IPEN D@G 1PM-4PM

Pen Dog, the Kenai Potters’ Guild, and
KPFB are partnering together for a
family and pet friendly event! There will
be pictures with Santa for all the pets,
pottery for sale to benefit KPFB, and
beautiful Lego structures on auction.
Desserts and beverages will be
provided for pets and people!

33955 COMMUNITY COLLEGE DRIVE, SOLDOTNA
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KENDALL FORD

AN INCREDIBLE SF BRI NS

WOOD SHED FOR

KPFB, AND ELLEN s RAM O
SOLDOTNA

RAISED ALMOST
100 LBS OF FOOD
FOR KPFB DURING
THEIR KENDALL
CARES FOOD
DRIVE!

FEDERAL CREDIT
UNION KENAI AND
SOLDOTNA
DONATED AN

AMAZING
AMOUNT TO KPFB
- FROM THEIR CASH
FOR CANS EVENT!
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TERRA LUNA PHOTO +

| PETRO MARINE SERVICES
ESSENTIAL ONE, AND THE LINDSEY ELNL AL AMIERICAN
FAMILY DONATED A TOTAL OF 10C e FILIL
. PER GALLON OF FUEL PURCHASED ' TRAINING CENTER,
Essential > JN NOVEMBER TO HELP KPFB FEED ODVSSEY FAMILY
"2 THOSE SUFFERING FROM HUNGER!

wY §  PRACTICE, ORCA
THEATER, AND LOCALZ
ALL PARTICIPATED IN
THE ONE CAN MAKE A
DIFFERENCE FOOD
DRIVE THIS NOVEMBER!

MARATHON EMPLOYEES GATHERED
TO PUT TOGETHER OVER 200 FOOD
BOXES FOR OUR NEIGHBORS IN
ANCHOR POINTI

KENAI PENINSULA
ASSOCIATIONOF §
REALTORS
COLLECTED 2,228
POUNDS OF FOOD
DURING THEIR
ANNUAL FOOD
DRIVE AND
DONATEDIT TO
KPFB!




THANK YOU FOR MAKING THE

TRICeREAT
FOOD DRIVE

) A SUGCESS!

ONLY 500 POUNDS OF FOOD
S TOTAL WERE CGOLLECTED
DURING THE MONTH LONG
FOOD DRIVE ON THE KENAZ
PENINSULA' THIS WAS THE
FIRST YEAR KPFB JOINED IN
THE MULTZI-GITY
(ANCGHORAGE, FAZRBANKS,
AND BOISE, SIDAHO) EVENT
PUT TOGETHER BY BRAD
C€HMZITZ. A GRAND TOTAL OF
5926 POUNDS OF FOOD WAS
RAISED FOR THOSE
" SUFFERING FROM HUNGER IN

OUR COMMUNZITIES. THES HAS
BEEN THE MOST SUGCESSFUL
YEAR EVER FOR THE EVENT,
AND KPFB WAS HAPPY TO BE

"  PARTOFIT!
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D1d you know?

Getting help out 1o
those in need

an you for your support cmor
considering a year end gift to KPFB!



Volunteer of the Month: Linda Tannehill

inda Tannehill has been a volunteer and
Board Member for the food bank for years.
__{ Whenever something needs to be done, she
is always right there to help! She volunteers
every Saturday, and is a staple at all of our
events. Whether it is sorting produce,
serving in the kitchen, cleaning, tending the
garden, or any other task, Linda can be
found rolling up her sleeves to get the job
done. She has also worked tirelessly on the
KPFB Education Committee, and has been a
huge part of reducing animal hunger
through her work with Pen Dog and animal
food drives. She has a passion for pets and
people alike! Thank you Linda for your
dedication to serving our community!
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YOU CANNOW DONATE WITH YOUR PHONIE!

1.Open your camera and hover over the QR Donate Now Through

code he Newsl F
2.1t will give you the option to open the QR the Newsletter Form

link in your phone's web browser
3.Click on that option, and follow the steps
in the online form to donate

More ways to donate:

Online:
kpfoodbank.org/donate—now

Phone: 907-262-3111

35055 Communty College Dr. Soldotna, AK Visit our
39650 ommunity College Dr, Soldotina, WCbSlte and
social media

Have you WE FEED PEOPLEBECAUSE |  Pag8Ss'
con side re d P NOBODY DESERVES TO BE gﬁg‘;zo S

Email communication helps to HUNGRY! Instagram:

reduce postage costs, and can @kenaipenisulafoo
be fiscally and environmentally wlle dbank

responsible.  We try to KENAI PENINSULA |\ Facebook:
communicate  with  donors FOOd EBa N k facebook.com/kpfo

through email as much as ‘ Odbar?k
possible. If you aren't receiving 33955 Community Website:
emails from us, but would like College Drive kpfoodbank.org

to, please contact Soldotna, AK 99669

Imurray@kpfoodbank.org 907-262-31M 0 l@' O



